## City of Vineland Health Department-Registrar's Office

## Memo

To:

Mayor Fanucci

From:

Macleod Carre, Director of Health

Date:

February 3, 2021

Re:

Appointment of Registrar

Mayor, there is a need to re-appoint Carmen Z. Portalatin to the position of Municipal Registrar.

Carmen has served as the Alternate Deputy Registrar (July 2008), Deputy Registrar

(July 2015), and the Registrar since March 2018. Carmen also obtained her Certified Municipal

Registrar's Certification from the New Jersey Department of Health in June 2010.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact me.

Mached Care